TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
Public Hearing Notice

In accordance with the provisions of General Laws c. 138, the Liquor Commission of the Town of
Westminster will hold a public hearing on August 31, 2017 at 3:00 pm at the Westminster Town Hall, 11
South Street, Westminster on the application of Wachusett Brewing Co., Inc. located at 175 State Road
East, Westminster for issuance of a permit under Section 19(b) of said chapter 138, to sell alcoholic
beverages produced by Wachusett Brewing Co. Inc. for on-premises consumption. The application is
available for review at the Westminster Town Hall during normal business hours.

g el RS
| !"3."‘-“'\"5

alm )



